

WORKSHEET- 21 2ND Term

Class: 2 Subject: English Language Date:20.11.2020

COMPREHENSION

Read the comprehension passage given below and answer the following questions.

ALAN BREAKS HIS ARM

Alan wanted to build a tree house. He asks his friend, Peter to help him. Together, they both pick up huge planks of wood from Alan's garage which his father had bought to build a new fence.

They carry the planks to the tree. Also, they dragged a heavy tool see

They carry the planks to the tree. Also, they dragged a heavy tool set that contained nails and hammer. "We may use these to fix the house", says Alan to Peter.

They both tried to cut pieces of wood themselves and began to make the house. Next, Alan climbed up the tree to fix the base of the house on the tree top. He was feeling happy with his own achievements when suddenly, wind blew and the branch on which he was sitting, shook gently. "Oh, this is nothing", he thought. Another puff of wind came and this time it was stronger than before. Down fell Alan from the treetop and injured his arm very badly! "This is what happens when you try to do things without asking your parents", said his mother.

Poor Alan! He had to wear a cast for a month upon his broken arm. He was not able to write or draw or eat with his hands. He learnt a lesson never to do anything without his parent's advice and permission.

1. Fill in the blanks.

	a. Alan wanted to build a
	b. They both tried to cut pieces of themselves and began to
	make the house.
	c. Alan fell from the treetop and injured his very badly.
	d. He had to wear a cast for aupon his broken arm.
	 ,
2.	Find each of the following from the passage.
	a. An adjective -
	b. A verb –
3.	Underline the correct answer.
	From where did they pick up the huge planks of wood?
۵.	i. Alan's Garage
	ii. Peter's Garden
	iii Peter 3 Garden
h	What did they drag?
υ.	i. A plank of wood
	ii. A heavy tool set
	ii. A fleavy tool set
C	What was Alan unable to do?
c.	i. Write, draw and eat with his hands.
	ii. Read, sleep and dance
	ii. Reau, sieep and dance
4.	Answer the following questions.
	a. What did the tool box contain?
	Ans.
	Alla.
	b. Why did Alan climb up the tree?
	Ans.
	Alls.
	c What losson did Alan loarn from his injury?
	c. What lesson did Alan learn from his injury?
	Ans.